September 2018

(Ehrist The Church tha
’ rEUtheran ChurCh Rev. Paul Mesekdastor Phone: 352968331

pastor@cicfla.org e-mail: office@clcfla.org
Sharon Kostnad Church Secretary  Web site: www.clcfla.org

L Gregory S. Walton
FLGA District, LCMS President ‘
5850 T.G. Lee Blvd., Suite 500

Orlando, FL 32822-4410

Mark A. Brink
School Ministries

(407) 857-5556

(407) 857-5665 fax
(877) 457-5556 toll free
www.flga-lcms.org

John Elliott

Finance & Administration

ﬁ ﬂorldageorglaﬁ!

July 27,2018
Dear Ministry Partners,
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ, the One who has chosen each of us with purpose!

As we come to the end of this fiscal quarter we include the enclosed information with our thanks for
your work on behalf of the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We are living in a great time of challenge and
opportunity for the Church. While often things seems so difficult and perhaps even frustrating,
especially when it comes to the financial challenges that many of our ministries face, we have a
faithful and loving Savior who promises to never leave or forsake us. He walks with us every step of
the way, stretching us and helping us learn to trust in Him in the midst of life’s trials. That journey is
often much easier when we make it together.

As you may know, the Florida-Georgia District, working with Five Two, has set an aggressive agenda
to try to start two new ministries per region each year for the next five years so that we can connect
more people to Jesus! This seems like a huge goal, and yet we know that it can be done, and is already
being done as congregations work together for the sake of connecting people to Jesus. Through your
support we are planting the seeds of mission, we are raising up new workers, we are celebrating God’s
great work among us. We are grateful for your partnership in this, and your ongoing support of the
larger ministry we do together across the Florida-Georgia District.

As we look to the busy season ahead, may God energize and engage us with renewed vision for all He
wants to accomplish through us to reach the hearts and souls of people as we connect them to Jesus.
It’s all about the One who has chosen us with purpose, to abide in Jesus! As we walk together as His
people, may He continue to bless and prosper our ministry for the sake of Jesus!

Much peace in Him,
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Rev. Dr. Gregory S. Walton, President
The Florida-Georgia District, LCMS
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